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Order adopting Lower Loup Natural Resources District voluntary Integrated Management Plan and associated surface water 

control. 

STATE OF NEBRASKA 

 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

 

ORDER ADOPTING LOWER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT INTEGRATED MANAGEMENT  

 

PLAN AND ASSOCIATED SURFACE WATER CONTROL 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

1. On February 25, 2016, the Lower Loup Natural Resources District 

(District) submitted a letter of intent to develop a voluntary 

Integrated Management Plan (IMP) to the Nebraska Department of Natural 

Resources (Department). 

 

2. The Department and the District consulted on the development of the 

voluntary IMP with a group of stakeholders. The stakeholder group 

consisted of the statutorily required and other entities that were 

identified by the Department and the District to be included in the 

group. Through this process of consultation, the Department and the 

District jointly developed a voluntary IMP in accordance with the 

Ground Water Management and Protection Act (the Act), particularly, 

Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 46-715, 46-716, 46-717, and 46-718. 

 

3. The Department and the District reached agreement on (a) the proposed 

goals and objectives of the voluntary IMP, (b) the proposed geographic 

area to be subject to the controls of the voluntary IMP, and (c) the 

surface water control and groundwater control that are proposed for 

adoption and implementation of the voluntary IMP. 

 

4. On March 24, 2016, pursuant to notices duly published in accordance 

with Neb. Rev. Stat. § 46-743, the Department and the District jointly 

held a public hearing in Ord, NE on the proposed voluntary IMP. 

 

5. Subsequent to the hearing on March 24, 2016, the Department and the 

District reviewed the testimony and jointly agreed to adopt and 

implement the proposed IMP with only minor revisions.  Those revisions 

did not consist of any modifications to the goals and objectives of the 

voluntary IMP, or the surface water control and groundwater control 

proposed for adoption and implementation in the IMP, and did not 

include any geographic area that was not identified in the notice of 

hearing as presented in the draft version of the IMP.   

 

6. On March 24, 2016, the District adopted the proposed IMP and affirmed 

the use of a groundwater control necessary for implementing the IMP. 

 

7. On May 9, 2016, the Department sent the District a letter agreeing to 

adopt the proposed IMP and a surface water control. 

 

 

CONTROLS ADOPTED 

 

1. The surface water control included in the IMP is as follows: 

 




